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20220000 Ten Year Site Plan Workshop 

Please add the following correspondence to the Ten Year Site Plan file. 



From: Jacob Imig
To: "Natalia Brown"; "Bradley Marshall"; "Kim Ross, Exec"
Subject: Additional Written Comments Regarding the Ten Year Site Plan Workshop
Date: Monday, June 6, 2022 11:48:52 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Good Morning,
 
I wanted to thank you for participating in the Ten Year Site Plan Workshop. If you wanted to provide
additional written comment regarding the Workshop you may do so by emailing the Clerk’s Office at
Clerk@psc.state.fl.us. Please include Ten Year Site Plan Workshop in the heading of the email. The

deadline to file written comment regarding the Ten Year Site Plan Workshop is June 15th. Please let
me know if you have any additional questions.
 
Thank you,

Jacob Imig
Attorney
Regulatory Analysis Section
Office of the General Counsel
850-413-6738
jimig@psc.state.fl.us
 
 
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
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From: Jacob Imig
To: "Sirianni, MaryRose"; "mark.bubriski@nexteraenergy.com"; "Rehwinkel, Charles"; Robert Pickels;

"george@cavros-law.com"; "jwilson@wilsonenec.com"
Subject: Additional Written Comments Regarding the Ten Year Site Plan
Date: Monday, June 6, 2022 1:12:44 PM
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Good Afternoon,
 
I wanted to thank you for your presentation at the Ten Year Site Plan Workshop. If your company or
organization wanted to provide additional written comment regarding the Workshop you may do so
by emailing the Clerk’s Office at Clerk@psc.state.fl.us. Please include Ten Year Site Plan Workshop in
the heading of the email. The deadline to file written comment regarding the Ten Year Site Plan

Workshop is June 15th. Please let me know if you have any additional questions.
 
Thank you,

Jacob Imig
Attorney
Regulatory Analysis Section
Office of the General Counsel
850-413-6738
jimig@psc.state.fl.us
 
 
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
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